International Students, Programs, and  Services  - draft
12/6/2011
12:30pm
Colston 116 in the International Education Center 

Present: Emmanuel Naniuzeyi, Irvin Clark, Phelps Hawkins, Davida Harris, Mohammed Mukhtar, Rose Metts

Absent: Ying Han

I. Call to order – Dr. Metts called the meeting to order at 12:35pm

II. Giving the charge – As an officer of the Executive Committee of the Faculty Senate, Dr. Metts distributed the appropriate pages from the Faculty Handbook and reviewed the tasks of the committee.

III. Electing the chair – Dr. Mohamed Mukhtar was elected chair of the committee

IV. Other 

a. Task force report – Dr. Metts informed the committee of the work done by the Study Abroad Task Force. Dr. Mukhtar will visit the office of the VPAA to ascertain its status. 

b. Discussion

· Dr. Clark provided information about the Retention, Progression, Graduation (RPG) report that related to the committee’s work. A copy will be sent the International Education Center and then forwarded to the committee members to identify a role for study abroad in that report, perhaps through recruitment efforts.

· Concern was expressed about public statements that speak to support of Study Abroad without the necessary funding. Such action, along with other financial backing will boost confidence in student and faculty recruitment instead of cancelled or poorly supported requests that have occurred over the past few years. It is hoped that the Task Force request for a line-item budget for Study Abroad will be incorporated and supported by SSU.

V. Adjournment – the meeting was adjourned at 1:20pm.

